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About the forum 

This day-long forum continues the AVETRA tradition of research presentation, critique and 

engagement within the vocational education and training (VET) sector. It is designed for VET 

researchers to present their research, to learn from each other and to engage in dialogue with other 

stakeholders in the nation’s VET system. It will be of interest to researchers, practitioners and policy 

makers. With the context of continuing changes in the VET system, the growing needs for advice to 

those in the public and private sector, and the need to build further and sustain the VET research 

community, the forum comes at an opportune time.  

The structure of the forum will be a series of presentations with opportunities for discussions 

concluding with a plenary session at the end of the day.  

Cost: $110 presenters; $220 non-presenters; $160 AVETRA members who are not presenters  

Important dates 

June 30th- Call for papers; July 26th – Deadline for submission of abstracts; 

August 10th - decisions about acceptance of abstracts; September 28th – deadline for registration 

 

Further details including an email address for enquiries and registration details will be provided 

shortly via AVETRA. See the AVETRA web site for updates - www.avetra.org.au 

 

http://www.avetra.org.au/
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=imgres&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjR-cDRlb7bAhWHVrwKHZg1CBwQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://pinpointinc.org/?project%3Dyoung-seedling-2&psig=AOvVaw382EzC6n8w9AW328URqX4o&ust=1528344650679877

